Steven SeEe

From: John Chamberlin <jchamberlin1944@gmail.com>
Sent: Tuesday, March 26, 2024 3:35 PM

To: House Health and Human Services Committee
Subject: Testimony SUPPPORTING H7969

Dear Chair Donovan and Members of the House Committee on Health and Human Services,
Thank you for the opportunity to submit testimony in support of House Bill 7969.

3:33 PM (0 minutes ago)
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| am approaching 80 years of age and currently am independent and live athome. However, | am
aware that in the future | will need to move to a space with assisted living. | am very concerned
about my well being in such locations based on media coverage indicating less than safe conditions.



